
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

So we have come to the end of the first half of Spring Term! It has been a busy time with lots of 

things happening. The children have been going on trips. Y4 Y5 & Y6 have been/will be going to 

Project Zero and it is so nice that some of our children are now going regularly on Tuesday 

evenings to take part in all the activities.  

We are looking forward to seeing you all at the Parent Meetings after the holiday. This will be a 

chance for you to catch up with the class teacher about your child’s progress.  

At the moment I do not know what will be happening for the next date for the teacher strikes 

(which is Thursday March 2nd). As soon as I know more I will of course let you know in order to 

give you as much notice as possible. 

There are fun activities over half term for Dads and under 5’s – please go to this link: 

https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/events/half-term-fun-dads-and-their-under-5s 

After the half term holiday, I am going to be including a section in my newsletter entitled “What 

Staff Did This Week”. This is to let you know about any training that staff have been doing, local 

authority meetings that I or other staff have attended or anything else which gives you a better 

picture of how our school functions and the bigger picture of what is happening in different 

areas of school life. 

Have a great half term holiday!! 

Tracey Griffiths 

Headteacher 
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10th February 2023 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

Key Diary 

Dates 

 

 
13th February - 17th 

February  

Half Term 

School Closed 

 
20th February 

Children return to School 

 
21st February 

Parents Evening 

3:30-7:00pm 

 
23rd February 

Parents Evening 

3:30-5:40pm 

 
31st March 

Last day of Term 

2:00pm finish 

 

 

3rd April – 14th April 

Half Term Holiday 

School Closed 

 
17th April 

Inset Day 

School Closed 

 
18th April 

Children Return to School 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hot choc Friday  
Rec- Uma 
Y1- Lana 

Y2 – Fionn 
Y3- Theo 

Y4 – Frankie 
Y5 – Thalia 
Y6 - Denzel 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK                              

Certificates this week have been awarded for Science 

          

Reception – Caiden & Troy    

Year 1 – Betsy & Masiah     

Year 2 – Nina & Phoebe            

Year 3 – Lycia & Martha        

Year 4 –  Dot & Mikel             

Year 5 – Leo & Lily     

Year 6 – Leon & Naomi  

      

      

 

 
 

  

  

https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/events/half-term-fun-dads-and-their-under-5s


 

Next Parenting course starts Thursday 2nd March 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


